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Rome, February 24th
  2020 

 
 
 
CIRCULAR LETTER 

 
 
 
 

TO ALL DUBLIN UNITS 
 

To the attention of the Transfer Departments 
 
 
 
RE:   Regulation (EU) No. 604/2013 – URGENT COMMUNICATION 
         Transfer stop to all airports in the North of Italy and limited transfers to the  
          airports of the rest of Italy 
         
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

Due to the emergency regarding the health situation involving in particular the Regions of 
Northern Italy, it is necessary to suspend from tomorrow on all Dublin flights from 
European countries.  
 
Further and more detailed information regarding the duration of the suspension will follow. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you very much for your 
understanding. 
 

 
Simona Spinelli 
 Head of Unit 

 
 
 
MCP 
 

mailto:dublino@interno.it

		2020-02-24T12:51:21+0100
	ITDUB




